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       Find us on Facebook!





       Follow us on Twitter: @Wharncliffe_Sch





Weekly Newsletter: 21st January 2019











Nursery Places


We currently have some availability for morning & afternoon sessions in the Nursery – please get in touch with Mrs Knight if you’d like to book some (or increase the number of hours your child attends). There is even some (limited) availability for the 2 year-old section…





Raising Resilient Children 


Don’t forget our FREE ‘Raising Resilient Children’ workshop this evening (5:30 – 7:30pm). We still have some places available to please get in touch if you’ve not booked a place and would like to attend. In order to make these sessions viable, we need to fill as many places as possible!





Parents’ ‘What’s On? Guide


Further to the above, MAST run a number of similar events throughout the city (including many about supporting older children). If you would like a copy of their termly ‘Positive Parenting: What’s On?’ guide, just drop me an email on � HYPERLINK "mailto:headteacher@wharncliffeside.sheffield.sch.uk" �headteacher@wharncliffeside.sheffield.sch.uk� and I will send it to you.



































Celebrating Achievement 


Well done to the following children:





Evie for passing her Grade 1 Clarinet exam.


All the girls who represented our school at the Y4 Futsal tournament last week.


All the children who represented us at the ‘Peer Mediator Conference’ on Thursday – we even met the Lord Mayor!


William S, Sam B, Ava, Edward B, Estelle, Hollie and Imogen H for getting a GOLD certificate in assembly.


Nursery stars of the week were Leo and Joely.


All the winners of our Chinese New Year Art Competition:


KS1: Jonah (1st place), Betsy (2nd) and Joseph (3rd) 


LKS2: Seth (1st place), Hannah (2nd) and Layla (3rd)


UKS2: Kaitlyn (1st place), Stanley (2nd) and Orla (3rd)





This week’s ‘School Standard’ is: Being helpful





What’s Happening?





Nursery are this week learning to tell the story of ‘Little Red Riding Hood’


Learning Zone are continuing with their Roald Dahl project.


Class 1 are having a German Week and ‘Black Forest Buns’ – yum, yum!


Class 2’s Toy Museum is open to parents on Wednesday from 2:30pm. Please pop in to take a look if you can!


Class 3 have today had a visit from Finlay’s mum (a dog groomer at ‘Short Bark & Sides’) to talk to the children about dogs’ digestive systems, what nutrition they need and how their teeth are different to ours.


Class 4 are learning how to do animation in their Computing lessons.


Class 5 will be learning all about the properties of different materials in their Science lessons.


Meanwhile, we have a School Council meeting on Thursday. Speak to your Class Reps ASAP if there’s anything you’d like discussing!








Attendance


Well done to Class 2 and Class 4 for beating our target is 97% last week.





Class�
Year groups�
Teacher/s�
% attendance�
�
1�
Rec / Y1�
Mrs. Wellum & Miss. Din�
95.7%�
�
2�
Y1 / Y2�
Mrs. Harrison & Mrs. Walter�
97.7%�
�
3�
Y3 / Y4�
Mrs. Gibson�
94.4%�
�
4�
Y4 / Y5�
Mrs. Coulson�
97.2%�
�
5�
Y5 / Y6�
Mr. Hartley�
90.7%�
�
�
�
TOTAL:�
95.2%�
�
Green = Above the National Average (+1%)


Yellow = Broadly in line with the National Average (95.3%)


Red = Below the National Average (-1%)





Last week’s winning House Team was: Asia








                                                          


